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January 30, 2017 

 

State Board of Education Sets Meeting Dates 
  

JUNEAU – The State Board of Education and Early Development, meeting by audio 

conference on Jan. 27, adopted new dates for its regular spring meeting and for several 

work sessions. 

 

The board will meet in Juneau on March 27-29. The board will hold audio conference 

work sessions on March 1, May 3, and May 24. All meetings are open to the public. 

 

The board approved the operating and capital budgets for the Department of Education 

and Early Development. The packet for the Jan. 27 meeting is at 

https://education.alaska.gov/State_Board/pdf/17-January-Packet.pdf 
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